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POLICY STATEMENT 
 
The Northeastern Catholic District School Board (NCDSB) is committed to maintaining healthy school 
environments for all students and staff.  Though pediculosis (head lice) is not a health or education 
issue, every district school board has a responsibility to work in partnership with local health units to 
help educate families in the identification, prevention and control of head lice.  To help minimize the 



3.0 The NCDSB will work with health community partners and school staff members to increase 
understanding and awareness of pediculosis as it relates to its identification, transmission and 
treatment.   

 
4.0 Administrative  procedures  will accompany  this  policy  and  be  reviewed  regularly  to  ensure 

a consistent school response in dealing with pediculosis.  
 

  
 


